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Griffith Youth Baseball Board Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
January 10, 2022 

 
Attendance:  Kyle Hecht, Erinn Hecht, Cody Michniewicz, Chris Ray, Phil Drozd, Josh Bridegroom, Nicole 
Bridegroom, Josh Kerr, Stevie Fleming, Danny Blount, Colleen Domazet, Chris Mulligan 
 
The Meeting was called to order in the Franklin Center at 6:30 pm 
 
Motion to approve last month’s minutes by Josh, Danny seconds. Motion approved. 
 
TREASURER'S REPORT- 

● 501c update: Still waiting on things to be finalized 
● Outstanding invoice for printer 
● Current bank balance is $12,150.43 

 
COMMUNICATIONS REPORT- 

● Sponsor brochures are at the printer 
● Coaches manuals will be updated with new rules 
● Discount codes for background checks will be purchased. Need to distribute to coaches. 

 
SPONSORSHIP REPORT- 

● Letters have gone out to dealerships and mills and local business have all been contacted. 
 
MAJOR REPORT- Inquired about cost for field work that was quoted. Quote was received from company in 
amounts ranging from $8,000 to $20,000. 
 
MINOR REPORT- N/A 
ROOKIE REPORT- N/A 
TBALL REPORT- N/A 
 
OLD BUSINESS- N/A 
 
NEW BUSINESS  

1. Babe Ruth has released new rules for the 2023 season. These will be outlined in provided rule books. 
2. RailCats day will be June 7th. Kids can play catch on the field before the game begins. 
3. We will inquire and apply for an AED grant through aedgrant.com.  
4. Possibly as Griffith Fire Department to host and/or provide a CPR class for our coaches and parents. 
5. We will be reaching out to the new Griffith Generals to introduce our league. 

 
ADJOURNMENT: Meeting Adjourned at 6:45pm. Next Meeting February 13th at 6:30pm in the Franklin Center.  


